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        WWW.FERC.FED.US TO BE CONSOLIDATED WITH WWW.FERC.GOV

The Federal Energy Regulatory Commission announced a new Internet site
(www.ferc.gov) on May 21, 2001.   The new site includes a professional, simple design
with a consistent look and feel that is easy to navigate.   Information on the new site is
organized in a more intuitive manner, and high-speed access is now available.

As of August 17, 2001, FERC's old website (www.ferc.fed.us) will be
consolidated with www.ferc.gov and will no longer be available as a separate site.  (E-
mail addresses for agency staff will not change yet.)   People who go to www.ferc.fed.us
will automatically be directed to www.ferc.gov. 
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